
 

Tioga County Public Health Department  
Lisa C. McCafferty, R.S., MPH; Public Health Director 

1062 State Route 38, PO Box 120, Owego, NY  13827 

607-687-8600 

 

  

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

For Immediate Release:       Contact: Kylie Holochak, 607-687-8612 
July 16, 2020                                       Senior Public Health Educator/PIO 

 
 

July 11th Wedding Leads to Several Testing Positive for COVID-19 
 
Tioga County Public Health has received notice that several individuals who attended a large wedding at 
Cornerstone at W & W in Apalachin on Saturday, July 11th have now tested positive for COVID-19. Anyone 
who attended this wedding should self-quarantine for 14 days until July 25th to avoid further potential 
spread of the virus.  
 
The wedding party also had their rehearsal dinner at The Cellar Restaurant & Bar on the River in Owego on 
Friday, July 10th. Anyone who was at that restaurant that night between 6:00 – 9:00pm should self-
quarantine for 14 days until Friday, July 24th.  
 
Anyone who attended this wedding or who was at this restaurant on Friday night and who becomes 
symptomatic should contact their health care provider and their local health department. COVID-19 testing 
is available at Binghamton University and at the Ithaca Mall. Additional information on these testing sites 
can be found on the Tioga County Public Health Facebook Page.   
 

 


